
From: Mari N. St. Martin [mstmartin@gov.nv.gov] 

Sent: Monday, October 24, 2016 12:56 PM 

To: Springer, Darren 

Subject: RE: Article from Gov Shumlin 

 

 
Thank you, Darren. I will pass it along. 
 
Mari N. St. Martin 
Communications Director 
Nevada Governor Brian Sandoval  
 

From: Springer, Darren [mailto:Darren.Springer@vermont.gov]  
Sent: Monday, October 24, 2016 9:53 AM 
To: Mari N. St. Martin <mstmartin@gov.nv.gov> 
Subject: Article from Gov Shumlin 

 

Hi Mari, 

Gov. Shumlin is going to see Gov. Sandoval this week and is hoping to discuss this recent 

development with him. 

 

https://www.washingtonpost.com/investigations/the-dea-slowed-enforcement-while-the-opioid-

epidemic-grew-out-of-control/2016/10/22/aea2bf8e-7f71-11e6-8d13-d7c704ef9fd9_story.html 

 

Thanks 

Darren 

Sent from my iPhone 

https://www.washingtonpost.com/investigations/the-dea-slowed-enforcement-while-the-opioid-epidemic-grew-out-of-control/2016/10/22/aea2bf8e-7f71-11e6-8d13-d7c704ef9fd9_story.html
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